9/8/2022

Sent to all Club Presidents, AGs, and Foundation Chairs on behalf of Roger Utnehmer

Dear {%FName%},

This is a Rotary Foundation Minute from District 6220 Foundation Chair Roger Utnehmer (oot-name-er).

Rotary International is recognized as one of the best run philanthropic organizations in the world.  That’s because Rotary assures that donations to the Foundation are carefully distributed, that duplication is eliminated, sustainability guaranteed, results measured and graft and corruption prevented.

For many years, District 6220 has had a dedicated, conscientious chair of the committee that distributes Rotary Foundation money to clubs for projects.
Marquette Rotarian Sally Davis has been an effective, knowledgeable and patient contact whose leadership of the district grants committee assures donor confidence.

People like Sally Davis, working quietly behind-the-scenes, is why the Rotary Foundation is respected throughout the world. Please join me in thanking her for her dedicated service.  Thank you, also, to Wausau Rotarian Sean Wright.  Sean has accepted the challenge of taking over the responsibilities of an iconic volunteer whose effervescent smile and patient demeanor are appreciated.

That’s a Rotary Foundation Minute.
